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CLOSING REMARKS-EIGHTH VERTEBRATE PEST CONFERENCE 

JERRY P. CLARK. Chairperson-Elect. California Department of Food and Agriculture, P.O. Box 
369, Ceres, California 95307 

On behalf of the Vertebrate Pest Council which sponsors these conferences, I would like to thank 
you for making the 8th Vertebrate Pest Conference a tremendous success. Also a special thanks to our 
host, the Red Lion Motor Inn, and the fine help provided by the Sacramento Convention Center. 

We hope the Conference provided an opportunity for you to expand your acquaintances with workers 
in the field of vertebrate pest control. Many of you have come from great distances, representing 12 
other countries, the District of Columbia, and 37 other states. 

An added attraction to this Conference is the second Symposium on Test Methods for Vertebrate Pest 
Control and Management Materials, sponsored by the American Society for Testing and Materials. The 
symposium is scheduled for this room tomorrow morning beginning at 8:30 a.m. 

The place of the Ninth Conference has not at this time been decided, but the date will be March 4-
6, 1980. The 8th Conference Proceedings should be _out by August, 1978. 

Again, we thank you for your attendance and wish you a safe and pleasant journey home. 
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